
The San Francisco Planning Department and
the San Francisco Municipal Transportation Agency

invite you to a COMMUNITY OPEN HOUSE  

: (415) 558-6282

Para información en Español llamar al: (415) 558-6307

JOSEPH LEE RECREATION CENTER
Multipurpose Room 2
1395 Mendell Street 
(between Oakdale Ave and Newcomb Ave)

Lily Langlois
San Francisco Planning Department  
(415) 575-9083    lily.langlois@sfgov.org

James Shahamiri
San Francisco Municipal Transportation Agency
(415) 701-4732    james.shahamiri@sfmta.com

TUESDAY  3:30-6:30 PM

http://greenconnections.sfplanning.org

FOR MORE INFO, CONTACT:

ADA
ACCESSIBLE

The Green Connections project team has 
developed a streetscape design to improve 
walking and biking on Oakdale Avenue between 
Joseph Lee Recreation Center and the Southeast 
Community Facility. The design builds on the 
Bayview Hunters Point Community Revitalization 
Concept Plan. 

The City has dedicated $300,000 to pedestrian 
and bike improvements on Oakdale through the 
2011 Road Repaving and Street Safety Bond, and 
is pursuing additional grant funds. 

The Planning Department and the San Francisco 
Municipal Transportation Agency would like to 
hear from you on how to prioritize the use of this 
funding on Oakdale Ave. We want to understand 
your priorities for this street.

Join us for an open house. Stop by for a few 
minutes. We want to hear from you! To request any language access or disability accommodations 

please contact Lily Langlois at 415-575-9083 or 
lily.langlois@sfgov.org at least three business days in advance. 


